
Our Wyvern boys have been 
very busy here at OSH! Some 

of their favourite activities 
include: 
-Cricket
-Soccer

-Obstacle courses
-Ninja Training

-Cooking
-Science experiments

-Construction
-Art and craft
-Board games
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Term 1 has been about creating 
strong bonds and getting know 

each other. 
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We're looking forward to our 
Autumn session  of Vacation  care 
from the 14th to the 24th of April.
We have cancelled our 
excursions for VAC care, 
however we will be providing fun  
in  house experiences
instead! You can  book your child 
in  on  Fullybooked right now, we 
hope to see you there! 

Meet your educators: 

Yoshi Samara Caspar

Danielle Rio Kim

Our team at Wyvern  are committed to 
offering fun , exciting, challenging and  

in teresting experiences for  all children  in  
our care. 

As the end of the Term is nearing we're 
asking the boys what type of meals they 
would like to see on  Term 2's menu. If 

you have any suggestions please feel free 
to let us know! There is a space for  

suggestions at our sign  in  desk!

We're also working on developing a 
philosophy for  our service and visual 
display for  our quality improvement 

plan .

Thank you for  a great star t to Term 1, it 
has been a pleasure getting know you all! 

Danielle 
Proper hand washing procedures 
and personal hygiene is something 
we always enforce. We have 
increased our sanitation  at the 
service and will be restricting 
visitors such as Duke of Ed etc for 
the next few weeks.We will aim to 
provide as much information  as 
we possibly can  to families 
throughout the next few weeks. 

Special Days

Harmony week: 

We're celebrating Harmony week by 
creating a visual map to display, 

using pins to indicate where in  the 
world we are all from. You'll be able 
to see th is map at our sign in  desk, 

we encourage everyone to drop a pin  
on the place or places they're from! 

We will also be creating 
Harmony/friendship bracelets 

during our Harmony week 
celebrations!

16th of March Pupil 
Free Day:

Some of our older boys 
treated the younger ones to 
an excellent puppet show! A 
'puppet talent quest' which 
included songs like TNT, 

Bad Guy and Blinded by the 
Light!

Table tennis and creating 
sparkly slime were also 
highlights of our day! 
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